
Hess Corporation Donates $3 Million To Gulf Coast Ike Relief Fund

September 22, 2008

NEW YORK--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Sept. 22, 2008--Hess Corporation (NYSE: HES) announced that it has donated $3 million to the Gulf Coast Ike
Relief Fund.

"We are deeply concerned for the welfare of the people suffering from the devastation caused by Hurricane Ike in Houston and the Gulf Coast," said
John Hess, Chairman of the Board and CEO of Hess Corporation. "To support the relief efforts in the broader community, we are donating $3 million to
the Gulf Coast Ike Relief Fund. This fund, created by Houston Mayor Bill White, will help fill the unmet human needs of hurricane victims in Houston,
as well as Harris and Galveston counties and other affected areas. We appreciate the heroic efforts of emergency personnel and all those who have
responded to this tragedy."

In addition to its donation, Hess has offered a special matching gift program for employees who wish to make a personal contribution. Hess will match
every donation employees make in coming weeks to the Hurricane Ike relief efforts by the American Red Cross, United Way of Houston, the Salvation
Army and the Gulf Coast Ike Relief Fund.

Hess Corporation, based in New York, has its global headquarters for Exploration and Production in downtown Houston. Hess is a global integrated
energy company engaged in the exploration, production, purchase, transportation and sale of crude oil and natural gas, as well as the production and
sale of refined petroleum products. More information on Hess Corporation is available at www.hess.com.
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